
SUPREME COURT
REPUBTIC OF ESTONIA

Mrs. Domnica Manole
President
Constitutional Court
Republic of Moldova

Tartu, 4March2025

Dear President Manole,

On behalf of the Supreme Court of Estonia, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for
your wafin congratulations and kind wishes on the occasion of our Independence Day. Your
thoughtful words are deeply appreciated and serve as a testament to the strong bonds of
friendship and cooperation between our courts.

We highly value the fruitful dialogue and cooperation with the Constitutional Court of the

Republic of Moldova. Your recognition of our work is an honour that encourages us to continue
our efforts in upholding justice and the rule of law.

I share your confidence that our cooperation will continue to strengthen and develop. We look
forward to exploring new opportunities for collaboration that will further enhance the ties

between our institutions.

Please accept, President Manole, the assurances of my highest consideration and best wishes
for the continued success and prosperity of the Constitutional Court of the Republic of
Moldova.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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